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Tuesday, 27th February, 2024 
 

To, 
Listing Compliance Department, 
Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited (MSE), 
Vibgyor Towers, 4th Floor, Plot No C-62,  
Opp. Trident Hotel, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400098 
 

To,  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001 

Symbol : SHRAAITECH ISIN No. : INE489B01023 

Scrip Code: 543976 
 

 

Subject : 
 

Corrigendum to update w.r.t. Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

Reference : Company update vide Letter no. No. SAITL/CS/343 dated 23rd February 2024 and 
SAITL/CS/344 dated 27th February 2024  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

This is in continuation to our submission vide letter no. No. SAITL/CS/343 dated 23rd February 2024 and 
SAITL/CS/344 dated 27th February 2024 regarding Intimation/ update under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 w.r.t. Imposition of fine by BSE and MSEI 
for the quarter ended 31st December, 2023 respectively. We wish to inform that in the abovementioned 
update/s there were inadvertent typographical error in mentioning the dates which are correctly to be 
construed as follows: 
 

No. Reference No. Corrections to be read 
1 Letter No. SAITL/CS/343 dated 23rd 

February 2024 
1. The Email date of BSE to be read as 22nd 

February 2024 in place of 22nd February 2023. 
2. The Board Meeting date to be read as 24th 

January 2024 in place of 24th January 2023. 
 

2 Letter No. SAITL/CS/344 dated 27th 
February 2024 

1. The Email date of MSEI to be read as 26th 
February 2024 in place of 26th February 2023. 

2. The Board Meeting date to be read as 24th  
January 2024 in place of 24th January 2023. 

 

Except for the above typographical error and referred change, there is no other change in the aforesaid 
submissions to stock exchanges. Kindly take and update the same in your record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For SHRADHA AI TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED 
(Formerly known as Shradha Industries Limited) 
 
 
Harsha Bandhekar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ICSI Membership No. A54849 
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